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Craig, Sondra

From: Chavalas, Mark <mchavalas@eagle.uwlax.edu>
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 11:03 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: re: City Administrator

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello:     
 
We are opposed to the hiring of a City Administrator for the following reasons: 
 
1. It creates another paid government position for a job that should already be done by the Mayor and current 
staff of employees. 
2. It provides a powerful leadership position that the citizens of La Crosse do not vote on.  Tbus we cannot vote 
the person out, like we can the Mayor and City Council. 
3. The City of La Crosse is not much larger than it was in 1940 (about 42,000), but our administrative staff is 
much larger.   
 
Thank you, 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark and Kimberlee Chavalas 
114 19th St. South,  
La Crosse, WI. 54601 
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